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W. P. STEWART, DIR ECTORgf POWER PRODUCTION
coaeoaavin=

March 21, 1979
:

Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72

Dear Mr. Reid:

In your letter of March 12, 1979, you identified a satisfactory
modification to the CR #3 RC flow sensing system that would satisfy
Condition 2.C.(7) of the CR #3 Operating License.

As per your March 12th request, this letter is to inform you that Florida
Power Corporation intends to install a redundant set of flow sensing lines
at Crystal River Unit 3. This modification will be made during the
upcoming refueling outage beginning April 23, 1979.

The specific details concerring this modification will be submitted for
your review and approval on or before March 30, 1979.

Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATj0N

.
.

W.P. Stewart
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cc: File: 3-0-3-a-3
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STATE OF FLORIDA

COUNTY OF PINELLAS

W.P. Stewart states that he is the Director, Power Production, of

Florida Power Corporation; that he is authorized on the part of

said company to sign and file with the Nuclear Regulatory

Commission the information attached hereto; and that all such

statements made and matters set forth therein are true and

correct to the best of his knowledge, information and belief.
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Subscribed and sworn to before me, a Nota y Public in and for thet

State and Co nty above named, this 21st day of March, 1979.

/ /
{ ALchn '<I-1,t

Notary Public /

Notary Public, State of Florida at Large,
My Commission Expires: July 25, 1980
(Notary 1 D12)


